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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
Colorado National Guard Visits Ouray County 
 
Ouray County, CO – Earlier today, the Adjutant General of Colorado U.S. Air Force Maj. Gen. 
Mike Loh, along with Mike Willis, Director of the Department of Homeland Security Office of 
Emergency Management, and other State of Colorado officials, visited Ouray County to meet with 
members of Ouray County Unified Command and various County elected officials to discuss the 
latest local efforts to deal with the COVID-19 pandemic and lend their support. They traveled here 
via Colorado Army National Guard UH-60 Black Hawk helicopters and landed at the Ouray 
County 4H Events Center and Fairgrounds. In addition to Ouray County, they visited Pueblo, 
Mesa, Broomfield, Teller and Montezuma Counties. All agencies in Ouray County wish to express 
our upmost appreciation for the assistance and support that has been provided by the Colorado 
National Guard during this uncertain time.   
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